
The Social Buzz

Happy Veterans Day to all our students who are veterans or currently serving
in our military. I hope you know how much we appreciate you and the
sacrifices you have made on behalf of serving our country.

Yesterday we had a great turnout for our first student town hall. Dr. Erika
Gergerich shared findings from last year’s student surveys and students shared
their insights and experiences within the program. This is truly invaluable
information as we strive to make this a strong and responsive program for
everyone in our community. If you weren’t able to make it this week, we will
have another one next week (see flyer below!) on Wednesday (11/20) from 5-6
p.m. If you have something to share, but can’t make it to either town hall, feel
free to reach out to me directly!

Good luck these next couple of weeks as we start to wind down the semester. I
know the Thanksgiving break will be a welcome respite, but there is a lot of
work to do before then. You got this and we’ve got you.
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Attention BSW Students!

Our NMSU Master of Social Work program is now accepting
applications! Join a community dedicated to empowering individuals,

embracing cultural humility, and promoting social and economic
justice. Learn how you can make a difference and advance your
career in social work. Apply today and take the next step toward

becoming a leader in service and advocacy!

https://socialwork.nmsu.edu/academic-programs/msw.html
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Live Your Dream Award applications due Friday

Undergraduate female students who are the primary wage earner/source of
financial support for their families (including children, spouse, siblings and/or
parents) are encouraged to apply for the Live Your Dream Award given by
Soroptimist International of Las Cruces. Soroptimist International is a civic
organization that seeks to improve the lives of women and girls through
education and economic empowerment. 

To be eligible, students must have at least one person besides themselves
that they are financially supporting. Students from the Las Cruces campus as
well as branch campuses may apply. 

The award can be used for tuition, books, transportation, child care or any
other expense associated with completing an undergraduate degree. Eight
awards ranging from $1,500 to $2,500 will be given.

Applications are available online. The application form and reference form(s)
must be submitted by 11:59 p.m. Friday, Nov. 15. For more information,
contact Esther Devall at 575-642-3322 or edevall@nmsu.edu.
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Participants sought for Student Lifestyle Survey

Are you an NMSU student? Are you 18 years or older? The Office of Health
Promotion would like you to participate in The Student Lifestyle Survey! This
fall semester, OHP will be conducting the survey that will help us learn
alcohol and drug behaviors, attitudes and perceptions among college
students. By voluntarily participating in this survey, the data collected will
help OHP measure program effectiveness and help fill any knowledge gaps of
drug and alcohol behaviors amongst NMSU students. If you are a student
interested in participating in this very important research, please follow this
link to complete the survey. For more information, contact Cecy Corona-
Madrid at 575-646-5239 at ceciliac@nmsu.edu
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https://nmsuondemand.nmsu.edu/browse/hest/social-work/courses/inclusive-trauma-informed-practices-with-immigrants-a-training-series-for-community-practitioners-and-organizations
https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/cu/HZsl5NK/LC3Trainings?source_id=1e9f5485-5c73-4be6-a06c-af2cc68fd4ef&source_type=em&c=ZEYeWt6TuPGLdtUH7L4gis6umdflJN0pXUILX6xI1ZyrSq9-y5C5Dg==
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Center for Excellence in Social Work Updates

Join us for upcoming Professional Development opportunities
including:

Date: 11/14/24 (Thursday) & Time: 12 pm–1 pm (Mountain Time)
Details: CEUs 1 | Level: All | Cost: Free

Title: [Listen] Listening Session: Social Workers of New Mexico Survey
Presenters: Survey Research Team Members Sreyashi Chakravarty, PhD; Mónica Rae

Otero, LMSW & Anna Nelson, PhD, LCSW
Organizer: Center for Excellence in Social Work

Location: Zoom
Registration: Click Here

Description: The Center for Excellence in Social Work invites you to a Listening Session
about the recommendations and action steps that came out of the 2024 Social

Workers of New Mexico Survey. This is a virtual Lunch & Discuss event. There will be a
brief overview about the survey by research team members but the majority of the
event will be an opportunity to share your experience and thoughts about putting

needed change into action.
View the Center for Excellence in Social Work's recent and upcoming events: Click Here
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Hello fellows MSWs!

We're coming back together one last time before the fall 2024 semester ends!
Please join us for our second ABQ-Based MSW Social on Friday, November 15. 

We'll be meeting at the Canteen Brewhouse at 2381 Aztec Rd. NE, between Comanche and Candelaria and
Princeton and Stanford. There's construction at I-25 and Comanche itself, so try to avoid that route.

See the emails below to RSVP or air questions.
And if you want to be added to the ABQ-based NMSU MSW contact list, let us know!

More details below...

Who: YOU! (cool NMSU MSW students)
What: ABQ-based MSW social

When: Friday, November 15th from 4:30-6:30 PM
Where: Canteen Brewhouse at 2381 Aztec Rd. NE, Albuquerque 87107
Why: Because online grad school is better with in-person community!

RSVP: horner@nmsu.edu, leiatc@nmsu.edu

Fall has been skipped over by an early winter and for space, we'll be on the covered patio outside, but they
do have space heaters for our comfort and sanity.

We'll send one more reminder next week. Hope to see you all there!

Warmly,
Anna Horner, Leia Cunningham, and Sean Cardinalli

https://nmsuondemand.nmsu.edu/browse/hest/social-work/courses/inclusive-trauma-informed-practices-with-immigrants-a-training-series-for-community-practitioners-and-organizations
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Join Our Weekly
Mindfulness Practice

Take a break and center yourself with our weekly Zoom
mindfulness practice with Dr. Finno-Velasquez, open to
both novice and experienced practitioners. Sessions are
held every Thursday from 12:00-12:30 PM. If you’d like to
receive weekly reminders via Outlook, please contact
Maribel Lopez to get set up!
When: Thursdays, 12-12:30 PM
Where: Join via Zoom

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fnmsu.zoom.us%2Fj%2F84102122923&data=05%7C02%7Cmkeeper%40nmsu.edu%7C1b1ecd04e561467781c108dcd7531c91%7Ca3ec87a89fb84158ba8ff11bace1ebaa%7C1%7C0%7C638621999161796156%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=nkUZLJ12nzIZOd8V%2Fn4dl5Bg2yqUm03z2bUl4Y6ftWw%3D&reserved=0
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BUZZ IN NEXT WEEK

Stay tuned for the latest updates, stories,
and highlights from the School of Social
Work! 
In next week’s edition, we’ll bring you:

Spotlights on Recent Achievements
Upcoming Events and Workshops
Student and Faculty Features
Useful Resources and Tips

Got something to share or a
question to ask?

Feel free to reach out to us:
📧 mkeeper@nmsu.edu
📞 Phone: 575-646-7599
🏢 Office: HSS 210F

We’d love to hear from you and
feature your news in our next issue!

STAY CONNECTED

Exciting News for Our Social Work Community! We’ve launched a new
Careers & Opportunities webpage dedicated to connecting you with

meaningful job openings. From roles within NMSU to opportunities in the
broader community, this page is designed to help you find positions that
align with your passion and expertise. Visit the page to explore the latest

listings and take the next step in your career!

https://crimsonconnection.nmsu.edu/events?query=Crimson%20Kickoff-%20Crash%20Course%3A%20Free%20speech%20on%20campus
https://socialwork.nmsu.edu/careers/careersandopportunities.html

